
Aston Meadows HOA Annual Members Meeting 
September 14, 2009 

 
This years meeting was held at the Crossroads United Methodist Church and 
was called to order at 7:00 PM by board president Teo Caceres 
 
In attendance were current board members, 
 
Glenn Popp 
Mitch Staab 
Wayne Martin 
Teo Caceres 
 
An explanation of the year’s finances was covered by Glenn Popp with additional 
input by Cyndi White from GloboLink, the Aston Meadows HOA Management 
company.  Any member wishing to obtain a hard copy may do so by contacting 
Cyndi at Globolink. 
 
The floor was opened for questions and comments from the membership on 
topics ranging from businesses run in Aston Meadows to drainage on private 
property. 
 
Vote for new board members cast by mail and at the meeting were tabulated and 
the following new board members were announced: 
 
Pat Burros 
Mikah Knox 
Michael Sheehan 
 
These new board members will join Mitch Staab and Wayne Martin as the Aston 
Meadows Board of Directors for the next year at which time Mitch and Wayne’s 
seats will come up for election or re-election as the case may be. 
 
Out going members Teo Caceres and Glenn Popp were thanked for their service 
and former board President Dale Pontius and his wife Londa were given a round 
of applause for their tireless efforts during the past year. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 PM 


